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BLOCK OF THE MONTH Walk

Prior to our January meeting, 16 members had signed up to receive the BOM
packet for Sven the Reindeer . Of those 16 members only 10 picked up their
packets. At our January meeting only 2 completed Sven blocks were turned

Fat Quarter
Newsletter

in, so | decided to wait until our February meeting to have the drawing for S bI .
Sven . At our February meeting 2 more Sven blocks were turned in, and 1 apole.
additional member picked up a packet for the block. Phyllis Mitchell won the B LU E

drawing, and will receive additional Sven blocks when they are turned in.

At our January meeting 10 members picked up their packets for Olaf the

Snowman . At our February meeting 5 of those members turned in their

completed Olaf blocks, and one additional member picked up her packet. Pat

Laub won the drawing, and will receive additional Olaf blocks when they are Rafﬂe
turned in. Pat and Phyllis decided they wanted to trade blocks so they could c

coll ect each block from the fiFrozenbo TI&ertS |
win the remaining blocks from the series to trade as well, and all 5 winners

will be able to collect all 5 blocks. Also in January 8 members signed up to for 2015
receive the Anna packet. At our February meeting 7 of those 8 members QU | It are
picked up their packets, and 1 additional member signed up and received the

packet. Previewed at the February meetingwase| sa fr om f8Fr oz erré)ady
members signed up to receive theElsa packet at the March meeting.

Al so previewed in February was tlhkky 4t h in the
Thump . Ten members signed up to receive their pattern at the March meet-

ing. At our January meeting 9 members signed up to receive the 3rd in the

Bl oc k Ro c kithinam s &af thoses9,members picked up their Lithi-

um pattern at the February meeting, and 2 additional members signed up

and received their pattern. 3 completed blocks from the series were brought

in and displayed for members to admire. Even though members keep their

blocks from this series, | encourage you to bring completed blocks in for dis-

play at the BOM table, and pick them up before you leave.

Lorne Pleger, BOM Committee Chairman
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O0CQG
MI NUTES OF EXECUTI VE BOARD MEETI NG
FEBRUARY 19, 2015

CALL TO ORDER

The meeting was cadpreditdenoer Phoelbe Wiece at 10: 05 AM.

A quorum was present. Twenty members were in attendanc
Tesse made a motion to accept the January meeting minu
cepted.

Pat handed out copies of the Treasurerds Report, Decem
a clarification on the second page which breaks out th
funds. She also explained the Reserve funds which refl
set aside as untouchable I n the event the Guild would
outstanding debt. The treasurerds Report was accepted
OLD BUSI NESS

Outreach ThuemdBoard is currently considering three reco
gon quilt Project, Coffee Creek Correctional Facility
Center. Nancy wil |l write a paragraph for the Newslette
| arge.

BusinessN€arhbhsessi ness cards have arrived. Member ship ha
Raffle Quilt Committee wil/| receive a supply. Susan Cr

COMMI TTEE REPORTS

it Conmrmiet tc@aeanmi tt ee members have received the mater.i

compl et e.

Bl ock of :tHherMentrteported that blocks are trickling 1in
AFrozendo theme bl ocks. Pat proposed that those who win
have one of each.

2015 Chalbangehas about 20 people signed up. These 250
101, as viewed from the ocean) are due a few days befo
Community-Nscerrnva creeported on distribution: four mends qlI
guilts to Childrends Advocacy; 12 pillows to the hospi
DocumentTahte ofni:r st session is this Saturday, February 2:
qguent documentation days will be held on the first Sat
Hi st or Nanone h as volunteered for the position this yea
ued and the udgeted funds revert back to the general

this year, b t they wild/ be available should a need ar
Host ess/ HosWe thaalviet ya | ot of coffee cups in storage that
them up.

Member 8lhnpreported the guild had 197 members after the
bers be interviewed or fill out a questionnaire so the
members can get to know a |ittle about them. Of course
NewsletRiefrtpphandwsl etters get mailed out monthly, and
and-plage newsl etter. Some items dondt get in because of
pl ace on this situation.

Programs/ WAtksthepsneeting in March, there wil!/| be a sil
stickers and instructions for selling your items. Pl ea
Nancy wi |l hold a workshop on-ctaurcrhiimgg yqouui rl tu golny Sfaat burridce
The April workshop, Rob Appell s endangered species, n
this in the paper and print some flyers for the quilt

Finishindgo®d mgolup in February, Karen Donobedian wil!| d
Carriage House.



O0CQG
MI NUTES OF EXECUTI VE BOARD MEETI NG
FEBRUARY 19, 2015, contod:

Finishindi®dmlmsholng School i s next week, February 26, 10:
Karen wil/ do a demonstration on facing a quilt as an a
Quilt -Bhewcommi ttee was scheduled to meet at 1:30 PM. St
tion Center, and there wil!/l be no interruption due to c
put in a request that the fee stays the same as | ast ye
would |Iike to capture statistics to show the City what
How do we gather that information?

Raffl e Quil tThle cX0elt5 SRadfefsl e Qui lt is still at Quilters C
worth of tickets have been sold so far. Janet will <chec
next. A |l ocal business expressed an interest in the bid
flyers, etec The Guild will take this into consideratio
2016 Raf:flAe IQuniel tdr awing was shown at the | ast general g
features. The committee will be getting together soon.
SABL-Eebruaryés Fat quarter Fabric was 306s Reproduction
into three winners.BINeext monthés fabric is
Merchan®usangreported the final proof is coming for the embro
available in all sizes. The final design for the tote bags ha
commi ttee is |l ooking into ACafePress.comod to sell these items
ship with details on items for sale. She showed a piebe of f a
the Ilighthouse fabric will be printed

Baskets of :FaltwyQuaasrkieedr smembers to donate fat quarters for the
Quilt Show

Nan showed a | arge Martelli cutting mat purchased with Retrea
She also passed on a request from someone to polll member ship
at the Retreat I f there are ten members interested, sthtidopping
at the next Guild meeting.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:35 A. M.

Respectfully submitted,

Nancy Ter haar, Secretary

JUST A NOTE:

For the 2015 Quilt Show, our 25th anniversary; ;wiinmstnegad
guilts from the |l ast 25 years.

We want t o havheoladse rmannaymepottags as possible to display at
participate.



Fat Quarter
Raffle

Two baskets of Fat
Quarters will be add-
ed to the Silent Auc-
tion at the 2015 Quilt
show. Raffle tickets
will be sold and each
day a ticket will be
drawn and a basket
given to the winner.
We are asking each
member of the OCGQ
to donate 2 Fat Quar-
ters to this new at-
traction of our Quilt
Show. Please bring
your Fat quarters to
the guild Meetings
and there will be a
Fat Quarter Basket
for collecting them.

Thank you,
Twy Hoch

POTHOLDER NAME TAGS

APOTHOLDERDO

NAMEwWe M 3@dSme and Counting!

A |l ovely display of potholder nametags
ment Fell owship Hall at our February me
and color! We surely hope everyone el se
(These sorts of name tags were worn by |
years ago, and a few guilds stildl use t
Gui delines:

To commemorate our 25th year as a ,guil d
make a Apothol derd name tag to display
tag wouldndét necessarily be worn as a n.
fun) but t ooutemartstvrigdatye AND to recall ou
Make a quilted (three | ayers) 6" square
|l oop on one corner. The color and desi g
mai-a@r t he hiisgt emfcoamaged. Use any techn
painted, embalulti phed,seet d.oy. safetybds sa
your design!

Front side must include the following (]
*The name of our Guild (Either AOCQGO or
Guild") and

*Your own name (Either full name or just
Pl ease put your full name (first and | a:
sake. You can turn your potholder name |
l'ine wildl be the June meeting, 2015.
Betty Jones and Jean Amundson



"Documentation

We had a very successful first documentation of the year on February 21. Twenty two quilts were
brought to be inspected, recorded and photographed. The owners will receive a copy of the docu-
mentation and the original copy will join the others in the Lincoln County Historical Society ar-
chives. Our total is now 1,431 quilts.

We started the day with an early quilt that was pieced and appliquéd in beautiful fabrics. It was dat-

ed from the 18306s to 18406s. One of our | ast item
sashing of a butterscotch print. We were excited t
Dating Fabric.

Flowered
border and
pink bind-

ing

Butterscotch
sashing

1880
1830-1840

We al so documented t hr ee -nafleqoilts,raniptragsing cribp qutandd ent 6 s ¢
new quilt headed for New Zealand. Some quilts were weltloved vintage quilts that were faded and
worn. All of the quilts have stories to tell and are a delight to document.

Our next documentation will be Saturday, April 18 in Newport at the Carriage House. We would like
to document the past ribbon winners that are coming out of storage or being borrowed back for the
quilt show. All quilts and quilt related items are welcome. We are scheduling appointments now.

Velma Freudenthal
541-264-0883

vfreudenthal@yahoo.com



Documentation Team that Documented 22 quilts
on Saturday. Back: Jean Amundson, Wilma
Roles, Velma Freudenthal, Michele Christiansen,
Jan Hoffman, Carol Culton. Front: Twy Hoch,
Evelyn DePaolo, Anne Hendrickson, Shirley
Kemnitz, Sue Stephson, Jean Bishop & Mary
Gilliland. Not in photo: Joan Johnson & Dor-
othea Schneider.



